
Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission 

Legal Notice 

 

The Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission, at its August 11, 2021 regular meeting 

(held virtually on Zoom), unanimously approved Robert Sherwood/Ted Moran’s 

request to withdraw Site Plan Application #PL-21-10 for a fruit/vegetable stand at 199 

Hop River Rd without prejudice.  The application fees have been applied to other 

permits the applicant may need and excess may be returned to the applicant. 

 

Dated at Bolton, CT, this 12th day of August, 2021. 

 

Adam Teller 

P&Z Chairman 

 

To be published in the Hartford Courant on August 17, 2021 

 

 


